
 

 

 

Find ways to save money on healthcare costs 
at Whitefield Recycling Center 

WHITEFIELD - Are you finding it difficult to afford your healthcare?  Are you currently uninsured and 

wondering what options are still out there?  Come to the Whitefield Recycling Center on Saturday, May 17 from 

8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. Sheepscot Valley Health Center will be hosting a table at the Recycling Center with 

information on programs that can make your healthcare more affordable.  

 

Ann Schwab, HealthReach Connector, Emily Owen, AmeriCorps member, and Sara Tisherman, AmeriCorps 

VISTA member will be present to answer questions you may have about affording your healthcare.  Come with 

your recyclables and leave with information on programs that can save you money. 

  

The Whitefield Recycling Center is located at 10 Balltown Rd, Whitefield, ME. 

 

Sheepscot Valley Health Center is one of 11 Federally Qualified Health Centers of HealthReach Community 

Health Centers located throughout Central and Western Maine dedicated to providing high quality health care to 

individuals from birth through retirement and beyond. We also assist people with applications for programs that 

help with the cost of health care, medications and laboratory services, and enrollment in the new Health 

Insurance Marketplace. HealthReach is a private, non-profit organization that has been serving the communities 

of Maine for 39 years. 
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